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PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION

PUBLIC INPUT MEETING

 THORNDIKE FIELD PARKING LOT

Tuesday, June 24, 2008 (7:00 pm)

Arlington Senior Center

The Park and Recreation Commission will hold a public meeting to solicit input for safety, traffic flow and drainage improvements

to the Thorndike Field parking area. This meeting will take place on Tuesday, June 24, 2008 at the Arlington Senior Center located

at 27 Maple Street beginning at 7 PM.

All interested persons are encouraged to attend. Written comments may be submitted at the meeting or sent to the Arlington

Recreation Office, 422 Summer Street, Arlington, MA 02474.

Joseph J. Connelly

Director of Recreation


